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Dear Ann, 
 
Compliance Check for the Submission Titchfield Neighbourhood Plan  
 
Thank you for re-submitting the additional documents on 5th November following the 
Local Planning Authority’s request for additional information to meet the relevant 
statutory requirements under regulations 14 and 15(1)(b) of the Neighbourhood 
Planning (General) Regulations 2012 and paragraph 1 of Schedule 4B of the Town 
and Country Planning Act (TCPA) 1990.  
 
The Council, as Local Planning Authority, has carried out a further compliance check 
of the submitted documents and can confirm that the Titchfield Neighbourhood Plan 
and supporting documents as re-submitted on 5th November 2018 and the process 
followed by the Titchfield Neighbourhood Forum do comply with the statutory 
requirements. Please find attached a copy of the Local Planning Authority’s 
compliance check. 
 
The Local Planning Authority is now required to publicise the Titchfield 
Neighbourhood Plan proposals on the Council’s website, along with the details of 
how to make representations, for a minimum of 6 weeks. 
 
I will contact you in due course to confirm the timescales for this period of publicity 
and consultation.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Emma Betteridge 
Senior Planner (Strategy and Regeneration) 
 
Enc. Compliance check of the re-submitted Titchfield Neighbourhood Plan. 

Mrs Ann Wheal  
Chair of Titchfield Neighbourhood Forum 
Lantern Cottage 
10 - 12 High Street 
Titchfield 
PO14 4AF   Contact: Emma Betteridge  

Tel.: 01329 824503 

Date: 16 November 2018  

Head of Planning Strategy  
and Regeneration  
Claire Burnett  


	Senior Planner (Strategy and Regeneration)

